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I would like to make the following comments on the report: 

 

• I do not consider it acceptable that cattle demonstrate heat stress on around a quarter of 

voyages. This means that heat factors are not adequately mitigated 

• I note that analysis was “hindered by the quality, quantity, reliability and inconsistencies of 

available data in these reports” – what a waste of time and money 

• Where are the Independent Observer Reports? 

• Why is there no recommendation to have an independent veterinarian on every ship? 

• Please work toward implementing a total ban on live export for slaughter  


